
TOWN OF ESSEX 
Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Commission 

Notice of Decision                                                                                                                                             
Tuesday, November 14, 2017 

  

The regular Meeting of the Essex IWWC was conducted on November 14, 2017 in Room A of the 
Essex Town Hall at 7:00 p.m.  The following Decisions were rendered: 
 
Authorization to the Wetlands Enforcement Officer to administratively approve a permit for 
Application #17-12 Thomas and Pam Carroll, 39 Main Street, Assessor’s Map 47, Lot 18, Essex, CT. 
This is an application to modify a previous approval and to allow a final driveway location, to allow a 
planting plan within a wetland area, to remove five trees and grass the area as noted on the site 
plan; Approved   
 
Authorization to the Wetlands Enforcement Officer to administratively approve a permit for 
Application No. 17A-7, Joe Mendler, 15 Heron Pond Road for approval to expand an existing patio 
to a point 40-feet from a pond; Approved   
 
Stella C. Beaudoin  
Recording Secretary 
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